

Interoffice Memorandum

June 9, 2020

To:

Mayor Jerry L. Demings

- AND -

Board of County Commissioners

From:

Mark Tester, Executive Director

Orange County Convention Center

Office: 407-685-9895

Subject:

June 23 Work Session Regarding COVID Impacts on

OCCC Campus Master Plan Projects

On June 23, 2020, County staff will make a presentation to the Board regarding the impacts of COVID-19 on the planning for the expansion of the Orange County Convention Center with two projects from the previously approved Campus Master Plan. The two projects are the Grand Concourse and the Multi-purpose venue, and both projects are currently budgeted in the capital improvements program.

This item is for informational purposes; no action is required by the Board.

MT/cb

Cc: Bryon W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator

Fred Winterkamp, Fiscal & Business Services Division Manager

Terry Devitt, Acting Deputy Director, Convention Center

Ray Walls, Manager, Fiscal and Operational Support, Convention Center